
 
For Immediate Release                  Contact: Jon Hussey 
June 26, 2006  (202) 822-9000  

 
 

 
 

CER GIVES PARENTS POWER OVER THEIR CHILD’S EDUCATION 
 
Washington, D.C., June 26, 2006 – The Center for Education Reform (CER) today launched 
Parent Power!, a new website to help parents make sense of schooling today. Parent Power! 
offers parents the tools they need to be involved in and take control of their child’s education. 
  
Inspired by the old maxim “knowledge is power,” the Parent Power! website is a valuable 
resource for parents who want to know more about the ever-changing education issues of 
today. 
 
“Parent Power! was designed to provide parents with insight into new trends in schooling and 
offer helpful hints on how they can take a more active role in their local schools,” said CER 
president Jeanne Allen.  “We hope that parents will come away feeling informed and 
empowered.” 
 
An easily navigable version of CER’s Parent Power! newsletter—which has reached hundreds of 
thousands of parents—the new website will offer the latest about educational options, 
innovative curriculums, and standards.  Or parents can simply get some ideas on how to make 
the most of their child’s summer vacation.  
 
Parent Power! actively solicits articles from parents about unique experiences they have had 
educating their children or working for education reform. 
 
Visit Parent Power! [link] today and join the hundreds of thousands of parents already inspired. 
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The Center for Education Reform (CER) creates opportunities for and challenges obstacles to better 
education for America’s communities.  Founded in 1993, CER combines education policy with grassroots 
advocacy to foster positive and bold education reforms.  For more information, visit www.edreform.com 

 


